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Re: FOREST SCHOOL 

Year 5
6 weeks starting Thursday 7th November until 12th December
Dear Parents and Carers,

I will be leading a series of Forest School sessions for children in Year 5, these sessions will take place during the school day starting on Thursday 7th November 2024.

The children will need to come to school dressed in their forest school clothing (not school uniform). They should wear their indoor shoes to school and bring a pair of wellies or old shoes to change in to. If you have them, waterproof trousers are advisable, a waterproof coat is a must and on chilly days a hat and gloves can be worn.  Legs and arms must be covered. 

Note: children who come to school in school uniform will not be able to take part.  We do not have spare forest school clothes in school.

The children will spend the whole lesson outside in all weathers so appropriate clothing is important.  Clothes will get muddy and wet during these sessions.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.  

Kind regards
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Miss R Jinks (PE Co-ordinator)
Forest School Philosophy


The philosophy of Forest Schools is to inspire individuals of any age through positive outdoor experiences and provide them an opportunity to appreciate the wider, natural world to encourage a responsibility for nature conservation in later life.
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